
May 5, 2022 

VIA POSTING TO ONLINE PUBLIC FILES OF  
KGWC-TV, KGWR-TV, AND KGWL-TV 

Enforcement Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street NE  
Washington, DC 20554 

Re: EEO Audit of Stations KGWC-TV and KGWR-TV 

Dear Ms. Goldin 

BHTV License, LLC (“Big Horn”), licensee of KGWC-TV, Casper, Wyoming (Facility ID No. 
63177) and KGWR-TV, Rock Springs, Wyoming (Facility ID No. 63170), hereby responds to your 
EEO Audit letter dated March 21, 2022.  KGWR-TV is operated as a satellite of KGWC-TV, as is 
commonly owned station KGWL-TV, Lander, Wyoming (Facility ID No. 63132) and accordingly, all 
three stations are operated as a single employment unit (the “Unit”).  Big Horn acquired the Stations’ 
licenses on June 1, 2020 pursuant to a long-form assignment application (BALCDT-20191015AAU) 
and accordingly, Big Horn’s responses relate to the time period beginning on that date. 

The Unit currently has fewer than five full-time employees; therefore, it is not required to have 
an EEO recruitment program.  Big Horn’s current full-time employees at the Unit are a Master Control 
Tech regularly scheduled to work 40 hours per week and an Account Executive regularly scheduled to 
work 40 hours per week.   

There are no pending or resolved complaints involving the Unit since Big Horn became the 
Stations’ licensee.    

In accordance with Section 73.3527(e)(11) of the Commission’s Rules, a copy of the EEO audit 
letter and this response are being placed in the Public Inspection File for each Station. 

Should any question arise in connection with this matter, please contact Big Horn’s counsel, 
Daniel Kirkpatrick, at (202) 861-1758 or by email at dkirkpatrick@bakerlaw.com.  

I, Dr. Michael Hogan, do hereby declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing information 
is true and correct. 

____________________________ 
Dr. Michael Hogan 
President  
BHTV License, LLC 


